Dear Prospective Launch Parents and Guardians,

Congratulations! Your child has been accepted for 6th Grade at Launch Charter
School for the 2021-22 school year. We are excited to welcome you and your family
into the Launch community!

At Launch, we are guided by two strong beliefs:

“We are crew” is a sentiment and a belief that guides all of the work we do at Launch.
Everyone on our crew- teachers, staff, students and families - has a voice and role to
play in creating a joyful school where all children learn and achieve.

Ubuntu - is the African notion that I am because we are. In the Launch community,
we believe that we are all connected and that we all achieve more together. Therefore,
our school is only as strong as our family partnerships.

Crew and Ubuntu certainly came to the forefront this past year. Our entire
community came together with energy, positive spirit, and compassion. It has not
been an easy year for anyone but our community has come together time and again,
through good times and hard times, to uplift, celebrate and support each other.

To confirm your child’s spot in the 6th grade class please do the following:

1) Please complete the short form on the Launch website (click on Enroll) within 48
hours.

2) Complete enrollment paperwork and submit documents within one week. If you
need an extension, please let us know and we are happy to accommodate your
schedule.

Additional information is provided on the How to Enroll page in your folder.

Parents, guardians, students, siblings and other family members — welcome to the
Crew. On behalf of all of the Launch staff, we are thrilled to begin our work with your
family!

Please feel free to reach out with any questions. We are your partners!

Efrat Kussell
Principal
ekussell@launchschool.org
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Dear Prospective Launch Parents and Guardians,

Congratulations! Your child has been accepted for 7th Grade at Launch Charter
School for the 2021-22 school year. We are excited to welcome you and your family
into the Launch community!

At Launch, we are guided by two strong beliefs:

“We are crew” is a sentiment and a belief that guides all of the work we do at Launch.
Everyone on our crew- teachers, staff, students and families - has a voice and role to
play in creating a joyful school where all children learn and achieve.

Ubuntu - is the African notion that I am because we are. In the Launch community,
we believe that we are all connected and that we all achieve more together. Therefore,
our school is only as strong as our family partnerships.

Crew and Ubuntu certainly came to the forefront this past year. Our entire
community came together with energy, positive spirit, and compassion. It has not
been an easy year for anyone but our community has come together time and again,
through good times and hard times, to uplift, celebrate and support each other.

To confirm your child’s spot in the 7th grade class please do the following;:

1) Please complete the short form on the Launch website (click on Enroll) within 48
hours.

2) Complete enrollment paperwork and submit documents within one week. If you
need an extension, please let us know and we are happy to accommodate your
schedule.

Additional information is provided on the How to Enroll page in your folder.

Parents, guardians, students, siblings and other family members — welcome to the
Crew. On behalf of all of the Launch staff, we are thrilled to begin our work with your
family!

Please feel free to reach out with any questions. We are your partners!

Efrat Kussell
Principal
ekussell@launchschool.org
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Dear Prospective Launch Parents and Guardians,

Congratulations! Your child has been accepted for 8th Grade at Launch Charter
School for the 2021-22 school year. We are excited to welcome you and your family
into the Launch community!

At Launch, we are guided by two strong beliefs:

“We are crew” is a sentiment and a belief that guides all of the work we do at Launch.
Everyone on our crew- teachers, staff, students and families - has a voice and role to
play in creating a joyful school where all children learn and achieve.

Ubuntu - is the African notion that I am because we are. In the Launch community,
we believe that we are all connected and that we all achieve more together. Therefore,
our school is only as strong as our family partnerships.

Crew and Ubuntu certainly came to the forefront this past year. Our entire
community came together with energy, positive spirit, and compassion. It has not
been an easy year for anyone but our community has come together time and again,
through good times and hard times, to uplift, celebrate and support each other.

To confirm your child’s spot in the 8th grade class please do the following:

1) Please complete the short form on the Launch website (click on Enroll) within 48
hours.

2) Complete enrollment paperwork and submit documents within one week. If you
need an extension, please let us know and we are happy to accommodate your
schedule.

Additional information is provided on the How to Enroll page in your folder.

Parents, guardians, students, siblings and other family members — welcome to the
Crew. On behalf of all of the Launch staff, we are thrilled to begin our work with your
family!

Please feel free to reach out with any questions. We are your partners!

Efrat Kussell
Principal
ekussell@launchschool.org
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